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                                          Opening hours: 9am-3pm    
Contact numbers: Towerview PS – 07922025902   Broadway PS - 07922025903 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!  And welcome back to the 
spring term 2017.  Our theme this half term 
continues with  ‘around the world’ - looking at 
different countries their food and customs.  The 
activities on offer to the children are always on the 
‘parents’ copy of the weekly planning on the 
hallway notice board – please take a look. 
 
We have said ‘goodbye’ to Alison who has moved 
onto other opportunities after over 14 years with 
Broadway & Towerview Playschool. We would like 
thank her for all her hard work and dedication to 
the Playschool community and wish her the best of 
luck for the future 
 

Fees are £12.50 a 3 HOUR Session(£4.50 for a 

lunch box session) Fees are due at the start of each 
half term. This is a 6 week half term -  Any issues 
please see Jo or Jude promptly.  Thank you. 
 

Wow moments – please don’t forget to keep 

filling them in!  Spares available at playschool. 

Forest School will be on a Friday for this 
term and may b not be on if high winds or 
bitterly cold.   Can you ensure your child wears 3 

LAYERS OF CLOTHING and TROUSERS for Friday 
forest school session, they will also need a named 
HAT, GLOVES AND A WARM COAT.   

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Website WEEKLY BLOG – remember to check 

out our weekly ‘blog’ about what the children have 
been. 

 

STORY SACKS - The staff have just completed training 

in aiding children’s speaking, reading and writing. We 

hope to share this with you one evening and the 

children will be taking it in turns to take a story sack 

home with a character  to look after for a week. There 

will be a book to record their adventures and a story 

book for you to share with your child at bed time.  

Attached are the Playschool behaviour Policy and 

Privacy notice from the Local authority 

2017 School Applications closing date is 
this Sunday 15th Jan.  –  if your child is due to 

begin school in September 2017 - you need to 
apply NOW !  
 

REMINDERS 
URGENT – CHECK Contact numbers–for emergency purposes please keep us up-to-
date. 

 
Half Term is from Sat18th February 2017 coming back Monday 27th Feb. 
Playschool closes for easter end of Friday 7th April. 

http://www.btvplayschool.co.uk/

